
Garden of Tranquility 
 

 

Congregation Emeth is pleased to celebrate the 10th anniversary  

of our beloved rabbi, Debbie Israel at the dedication of  

our new (permanent) sukkah on Friday, October 14. 

 

Your gift of $180 or more will be recognized with a plaque  

on a commemorative brick, which you may dedicate in the  

Rabbi's honor or memory of any loved one, in our new  

"garden of tranquility" located adjacent to the sukkah. 

 

Please complete and return the form below to reserve your brick. 

Reservations made by Tuesday, October 4  

will be ready in time for the celebration! 

 

Garden of Tranquility Brick Reservation Form 

 


